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Gentlemen,

Our own TOM SWIKOSKI has just been elected as the HOA ONE BOARD
PRESIDENT for the coming year.

Tom was our most recent SMGA President and is still an active SMGA member. If
you see him make sure to thank him for volunteering to serve our community.

Congratulations TOM from all of your fellow SMGA members.

Terry Edwards

SMGA President

golfingguy47@gmail.com
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